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Camille Leung

From: John Qaqundah <jqaqundah@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 7, 2020 4:55 PM
To: Camille Leung
Subject: PLN2014-00490

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Dear Ms. Leung, 
 
I am writing with concern about the proposed construction at 1900 East Ave., Montara, CA.  
 
I live adjacent to the proposed development location and walk along the proposed driveway and that property regularly 
with my children. I have personally seen California Red Legged Frogs (CRLF) on that property dozens of times over the 
past 10 years. For some reason the biological report for the proposed construction seems to omit that these frogs exist 
on that property.  
 
I was under the impression that these frogs are protected and threatened. If so, I urge the planning department to 
reconsider approval of this project based on an incomplete or misleading biological report. Another more thorough 
report should be commissioned to reveal the true biological diversity of that land, including the existence of the CRLF.  
 
Thank you, 
Dr. John Qaqundah 
360 14th Street 
Montara, CA 94037 
415-713-9297 


